
July 13, 2022   	 	 


Dear Blanco Tackabery,


	 Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from Blanco Tackabery. Out of 
gratitude for such a wonderful work experience and generous flexibility offered to me recently, I’d like 
to offer more than two weeks’ notice. I’d need my last day of employment to be August 5, 2022. 
However, should you name a replacement quickly, I am agreeable to depart sooner, at your discretion. 


	 The decision to leave comes as a result of growing family responsibilities (aging parents and 
grandparents), a change in our kids’ educational structure this fall, and growing demand from my 
Radio & Television Production Business. It has been a great pleasure working for Blanco Tackabery 
and I am thankful for the experience and knowledge I have gained during my time. 


	 I feel more should be stated about working at Blanco Tackabery. First, I have appreciated 
serving a field where I had no previous experience (outside of jury duty service). It was wonderful to 
observe a caring and human side of the legal profession, alongside the precision and expertise of the 
practice. Second, while your firm needed a courier, I needed a complete change of career for a 
season. It was a much-needed break for my mind! Finally, the opportunity work here was a blessing. I 
use that word in its full, faith-based context.  I’ve told every friend and family who has asked about my 
life over the last year and a half: “I don’t think the firm knows how much they’ve blessed my life during 
this time!” In summary, it really has been a pleasure! 


	 Please let me know if there is anything I can do to ease this transitory phase for the company 
or if there are questions I can answer. Also, given my other line of work, I’d love to continue service to 
the firm with any VoiceOver, video production, or audio production needs you may have now or in the 
future.


 
 
Sincerely,


Daniel Britt 

404-308-1089 

8205 Kildare Street

Clemmons, NC 27012 
danielbritt@danielbritt.com  


